Thursday, February 2, 2006; 9 – 11 a.m. Chancellor's Conference Room; Signers' Hall Room 330

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS
Circulation and Parking
Subcommittee:
North Campus Subcommittee:
Campus Landscape and Outdoor
Artwork:
FACILITIES SERVICES UPDATE
OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT (3)

UPDATE ON WEST RIDGE PLANNING

MINUTES PER PERSON)

## February 2, 2006 Notes

: Rick Caulfield (chair), Deb Horner, Steve Titus, Cassie Mellon, Scott Arko, John Craven, Kathy Sikorski, Bill Krauss, Chris Bennett, Gary Newman, Kathleen Schedler, Ian Olson, Joe Hayes, Rich Seifert, Sven Gilkey

Clara Johnson, Lolly Carpluk, Luke Hopkins

The chair introduced Scott Arko, Deputy Director of the Alaska Satellite Facility, who has been appointed by the Chancellor to serve on the MPC.

Circulation and Parking (Chris Bennett)—The subcommittee is meeting to review its implementation plan and is coordinating with North Campus Subcommittee about connecting trails between main campus and North Campus.

North Campus (Luke Hopkins, North Campus manager)—The subcommittee is working on a plan for North Campus walking trails with the intention of having a plan in place no later than June 2006. The planning effort includes inviting

In light of this recommendation, Chancellor Lind and now Chancellor Jones recognized interest in establishing the park but also in accommodating a building

It was suggested that this revised sketch incorporate fully the CACNE's vision for Troth Yeddha' and that it incl